
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.    I can 

confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) has not received a request for 

payment, or made any payments, at this time to Greater Manchester Police regarding Operation 

Lamp. 

 

Greater Manchester Police have provided an estimate, for budgeting purposes, of the costs of 

Operation Lamp chargeable to West Yorkshire of £169,000.  Please note that this figure is an 

estimate at this stage. 

 


